
From: Terry Hamberg
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Re: (Publishing) Notice of Application - SP-20-00004 Hein
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2020 8:55:40 PM

CONFIRMATION RECEIPT:

Thank you for sharing your Notice with Upper Kittitas County citizens. We have received your email and your
notice will be published as requested.

Sincerely,
Terry Hamberg
Publisher

Northern Kittitas County Tribune
P.O. Box 308
Cle Elum, WA 98922
(509) 674-2511
fax: (509) 674-5571
tribune@nkctribune.com

On Jul 23, 2020, at 4:47 PM, Kelly Bacon (CD)
<kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good afternoon,
 
Please publish the attached as request.  
 
In a previous email, it showed as a Notice of Decision, but had the correct documents
attached.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that
any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please
contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices. 
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